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Supervisor Zaragoza Commends Chief John Crombach at the 
 Ventura County Board of Supervisors 

 
 

Ventura -  November 2, 2010 - The Ventura County Board of Supervisors, commended 
Oxnard Police Chief, John Crombach, for his 32 years of service.  
 
Fifth District Supervisor Zaragoza, who presented the resolution to the Chief stated, “I 
am honored to be presenting this resolution from the Board of Supervisors. I personally 
want thank you for all of the work you have done in Oxnard and without a doubt, your 
influence has extended throughout the county.” Supervisor Zaragoza further stated, 
“When I was a councilman for the City of Oxnard, together we worked on many issues 
and community based organizations. The Chief’s desire to create a better 
understanding between the communities and the Police Department has resulted in a 
positive outcome, making Oxnard one of the five safest cities, of its size in the nation.”   
 
Chief John Crombach was accompanied by his wife, Danita Crombach. Also in 
attendance were Sheriff elect, Geoff Dean, District Attorney, Greg Totten, and Public 
Safety Officers. Chief John Crombach thanked the Supervisors for the recognition of his 
work, stating that “I would not have ever done my job as good as I did, if I did not have 
the good men and women believing in me and helping me accomplish my goals, it is the 
team work that has me in front of you today, and I thank you. “  
 
Chief Crombach has an excellent record of community policing and problem solving in 
the City of Oxnard. Under his leadership in the Oxnard Police Department, he was 
awarded the prestigious James Q. Award in 2008 for Excellence in Community Policing. 
In recent years, Oxnard has enjoyed a sharp decline in crime rate dropping nearly 65% 
since 1992. This has made Oxnard one of the five safest cities of its size.  If you would 
like more information about this topic, please contact Supervisor John C. Zaragoza’s 
office, (805)654-2613. 
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